
 

  

   AMO MEMO  

To:  AMO personnel  

From:  Engineering Manager  

Date:  17th  October 2021  

Re:  

 

Change of Engineer-In-Charge for PGU King Air 350 Operation in 

Subang. 

 

Please be informed that effective from 1st November 2021, Mr. SARAWANAN KRISHNANSAMY 

shall be the Engineer-in-Charge for GAM KA 350 PGU operation in Subang. 

Congratulations to the new incumbent. All team members specifically in GAM PGU KA 350 

Operation and GAM AMO in general to give full support to this new appointment.   

Thank you.  

-End-  

  

  


